Today’s Date
Hi Jared,
Thank you for agreeing to judge our Central District High School Equestrian meet.  Your contract and a short schedule, marked up so it's clear what you're judging, are enclosed.  The first meet can always be a bit challenging, so if you're judging in February, please be patient.  We're trying to be as organized and efficient as possible. 

We will have a judges' meeting with Pam and/or I, before the orientation meeting with the athletes each morning, and before drill and team penning.  If you have questions in advance, don't hesitate to Email or call and we'll be as prepared as possible.

I have made reservations for you at the Super 8.  There should be NO CHARGE to you for your room, they will direct bill us, please bring your room bill by the office if it's convenient.  I've listed the nights of reserve and your confirmation number below.

Reserved:  Arrive:  Fri, Feb 24 for 2 nights  Confirmation #     234567.
If you're not familiar with the area, Super 8 is across from and a bit west of the fairgrounds immediately off of Airport Way.  If you haven't been here before, I've enclosed maps of the fair and expo facility and the surrounding area, for your convenience.  If you prefer to stay on the grounds in an RV, we can make those arrangements or arrangements for you to stay in the full service RV park her on the grounds.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  My work phone is:  541/548-6088 x 7954; home:  541/548-0573; cell:  541/419-6350 or Email me at Candi.Bothum@oregonstate.edu
Again, thanks in advance for your contribution to our show, your efforts are appreciated.

Respectfully,


OREGON HIGH SCHOOL EQUESTRIAN TEAMS - CENTRAL DISTRICT
Candi C. Bothum
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